
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24 September 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Shortly before the end of last term, we had an Ofsted inspection to look at our 
safeguarding arrangements in school.  The inspection lasted for one day with 
three inspectors in school.  They looked at policies, spoke with teachers, leaders 
and governors and spent time with students.  They have now written a report, 
which is here: https://files.ofsted.gov.uk/v1/file/50169757 

 
We are very pleased with the report, which recognises the quality of 
safeguarding in the school.  It was particularly pleasing to note that, ‘The 
majority of parents state that, in their opinion, the school’s leaders and staff do 
all they can to ensure pupils are safe’.  Thank you if you completed the Ofsted 
questionnaire at the time of the inspection. 

 
We are already working on the areas for development highlighted in the report, 
and we remain fully committed to ensuring the safety, health and well-being of 
your children. 
 

Thank you again for your support since the start of this term.  We continue to be 
impressed with the attitude of your children. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

Emma Robins  

Principal 
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